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Recovered Stolen 
On July 1st 2010 Vancouver Police Marine Unit members recovered a 2004 Avon 
310 adrift in False Creek. The vessel has subsequently been identified as being 
stolen from a vessel at berth at Quayside Marina in False Creek between June 30th 
and July 1st. If you have any information that may be of assistance please contact 
Cst Rich Jean or Cst Biant Padam -VPD Marine Unit 604-817-1946 or 778-878-4462  
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